
ANNOUNCEMENT of POSTPONEMENT to NEXT SPRING 

The 2nd KYOTO INTERNATIONAL GIFT SHOW 2020 

 

March 27th, 2020 

 

BUSINESS GUIDE-SHA, INC. decided to postpone The 2nd KYOTO 

INTERNATIONAL GIFT SHOW 2020 supposed to be held from March 11 to 12, 2020 

based on Basic Policies for Prevention and Control of the Novel Coronavirus announced 

by the government on February 26, 2020. 

 

We had been prepared to hold the show in 2020. However, we have concluded to 

postpone to 2021, because we made it a top priority to avoid risks on health and safety 

of exhibitors and visitors in current uncertain situations. 

 

The new show dates are March 10 to 11, 2021. 

 

We will make preparations for The 2nd KYOTO INTERNATIONAL GIFT SHOW 2021 

to be held brilliantly. 

 

We would appreciate your understanding and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nobuyuki Haga 

Kyoto International Gift Show Office 

President of Business Guid-Sha, Inc. 

 

 


